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	-
To Administrations of Member States 
of the Union;

-
To ITU-T Sector Members

Copy:

- To ITU-T Associates;

-
To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of 
Study Group 15;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication  Bureau


	Subject:
	Approval of one new ITU-T Recommendation


Dear Sir/Madam,

TSB Circular 77 contained an editorial error in where ITU-T Rec. G.993.2 (ex VDSL2) was referred to as a revised Recommendation.

The purpose of this Corrigendum is to advise that this is in fact a new Recommendation and not a revised Recommendation.

Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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